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UPDATES FROM THE DOC:

Like our Facebook Page to 
get regular updates and photos!

Special Events

As the summer months are approaching, and the weather is
getting better just a reminder to families of the amount allowable
time of vacation/time away from the home, this does not include
time away for appointments or hospitalization, as per the
Ministry of Long Term Care “in the case of a vacation absence,
that the total length of the resident’s vacation absences during
the calendar year does not exceed 21 days.” 
 Please be sure to notify staff of all appointments in advance , and
should you require transportation for appointments , there is a
list of some community contacts in the Family Room. 
 Lastly, it is important that all residents are signed out of the
building when they leave, as well as family members signing in
when visiting. 
Please feel free to participate in any of the upcoming education
that is now being offered to families , residents as well as staff! 

May 4  - United Churchth

May 5  - Cinco De Mayo Social th

May 6  - Music with Brendath

May 8  - Music with Debbie th

May 10  - 7 Days Adventist Churchth

May 11  - Mothers Day Brunch th

May 14  - Pub Night th

May 21  - Resident Council st

May 22  - Music with Eric nd

May 27  - Picnic th

May 30  - Birthday Party th



Foot Care 

Family Council will continue meeting on the
3rd Tuesday of the month! 
Tuesday May 20  at 1:00 pm is the next
Family Council meeting with Joanne. 

th

Resident Council will meet on Wednesday
May 21  at 2:30 pmst

please reach out to Briana La Form should
you have any questions or concerns
regarding Resident Council. 

A message from our Resident Service
Manager 
 

The lunch club will be taking place on
Thursday May 8  at 12:00 pm in the Family
Room, where residents can participate in

enjoying a McDonalds lunch for Mc Happy
Day. 

th

PLEASE REMEMBER TO NOT STORE
ITEMS ON TOP OF RESIDENT

WARDROBES. 

Foot care is on a 6 week rotation and will be 
taking place again in June ! Please contact
Mariana should you have any questions
regarding Footcare.
519-925-3746 Ext. 224 

Please note that our Home is still recruiting for a Nurse
Practioner. We are sad to announce that our current Nurse
practitioner - Jonathon has moved on in his career and has
taken a new role, at a new facility. We are grateful for the years
that Jonathon has joined us , and we are wishing him nothing
but the best in his future endeavors. 

Hello , As many of you are aware our facility does quite a lot of
education on a regular basis with all of our staff members. We
have decided that it is quite important to ensure we are
inviting families and residents to some of this education to
keep our families and residents also in the loop! 
The next BSO education will be taking place on Monday May
26  at 10:30 am and 2:30 pm. th



Happy Birthday to you! Our Vision
Bridging lives together with
 meaning and purpose. 

Our Mission
To Provide quality care and services through
excellence and innovation

Live life to the Fullest. 

Implement change through 
innovation.

Value freedom of choice

Exceed Expectations
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Please see Jeannette in the
business office if you would like to

set up a trust account for your
loved ones!  

April
Activity Photos! 

Beatrice - May 5  th

Charles - May 6  th

Frances - May 9  th

Lorie - May 10  th

Emily - May 22  nd

Lillian - May 27  th

Edna - May 31  st

Kay - May 31  st

 



If you need us:
Please remember that the
home is not responsible for
the lost or stolen items that
visitors bring into the home.
Please leave important or
valuable items at home or
on your person. 

Stacey Rooyakkers EXT 221 - srooyakkers@southbridgecare.com 
Executive Director

Director of Care 
Mariana Kuzmich EXT 224 - mkuzmich@southbridgecare.com

Retirement Home Manager 
Yasmine Stephens EXT 224 - ystephens@southbridgecare.com

Food Services & Environmental Services Manager 
Bahaar Hundal EXT 228 - bhundal@southbridgecare.com

Business Office Manager 
Jeannette Weltz EXT 222 - jharrison@southbridgecare.com

Resident Service Manager 
Heather Wilson EXT 225 - hwilson@southbridgecare.com
Programs Manager 
Briana La Form EXT 225 - blaform@southbridgecare.com

Infection prevention & Control Lead 
Natalie Rafael EXT 222 - nrafael@southbridgecare.com

Just a reminder to our families to
please ensure that you are signing
out Residents when leaving the
building. The sign out book is
located at the Nursing Station at
the Front Entrance.

With spring on the horizon
please be aware that we will be
strongly focusing on getting
residents outside on nicer days ! 

Resident Rights 

17. Every resident has the right to be told both who is
responsible for and who is providing the resident’s
direct care. 

18. Every resident has the right to be afforded privacy
in treatment and in caring for their personal needs.

Dear families,
 

The home is now offering the COVID – 19 Spring booster. It is recommended for residents of Long-Term Care Homes to receive the
Omicron KP.2 COVID-19 vaccine this Spring. If  you are interested in your loved one to receive the spring covid 19 vaccination. You

may speak with one of the nurses or forward the consent form to nrafael@southbridgecare.com.
 

Shelburne Residence welcomes pets in the home and if  you plan to have your pet visit please provide an up to date-proof of
vaccination.

mailto:nrafael@southbridgecare.com

